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Highlights of the Recent Uniform Changes
Approved by the PIAA Board of Directors

e The following officials’ uniform changes were approved at the July Board of Directors
meeting:
o Field Hockey officials may now wear a long or short sleeved neon yellow jersey.
o Football officials may now wear a jersey with stripes between 1” and 2 % inches
wide.
o Soccer officials may now wear a long or short sleeved pro style black shirt.
o Volleyball officials may now wear an all-white collared short sleeved shirt.
o Wrestling officials may now wear a gray shirt with black pinstripes.
e Officials may also now have white accent markings on their shoes. These markings do
not include the outside sole of the shoe and are primarily the manufacturer logos.
e Officials are permitted to wear shorts for sub-varsity football contests.
e All officials must dress alike.

e Athletic Directors are requested to report to PIAA any instances whereby officials are
not in uniform.

Clarifying Information Regarding Officials' Uniform Shoes

White on the outside of the soles is not permitted.
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